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Question: 
 
Senator WONG: Was there an NPP from the Department of the Environment that Finance was 
aware of?  
Ms Elliott: I believe there were some comments on an NPP very early on.  
...  
Senator WONG: ... I will ask on notice, then: when was the NPP on this received by Finance, if 
there was one? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The Department of Finance worked with the Department of the Environment on the NPP during 
March and April 2015. 

  

 


